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August 16, 2012 
Mr. Joseph Krentz 
Canadian Food for Children Co-workers, BC Division 
3218-224th Street 
Langley, BC, V22 2G8 
Canada 

Dear Joe, 

On behalf of the staff and volunteers of Free the Kids and, most especially, 
the children we are privileged to serve - I would like to extend my heartfelt 
thanks for your generous shipment of a container filled with oatmeal, 
sugar, flour, rice, powdered milk and hospital linen. 

Since 1998, Free the Kids, through Pwoje Espwa Sud, has provided for the 
most basic needs of thousands of orphaned and vulnerable Haitian 
children who have sought our help. In addition, we have helped hundreds 
of indigent families in South West Haiti in their quest to independent living 
through a variety of outreach support services. Your support means that 
we can continue to be there for those in need who seek our help. 

It is indeed a privilege to partner with you give hope to so many of our 
Haitian neighbors. 

Jack Reynolds 
Executive Director 
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